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Opill Available at 340B Price    

Opill, the newly-approved over-the-counter daily contraceptive pill, is now available at 
a discounted 340B price to 340B covered entities. This is a new development, so it is 
possible that some wholesalers and distributors do not yet have a contract with 
Perrigo, the manufacturer. The Apexus Prime Vendor Program does not yet have a 
contract with Perrigo.  

If your current seller of 340B drugs doesn’t have Opill available, you can reach out to 

Perrigo Direct.  

If you have questions about Opill or the 340B Drug Pricing Program, please contact 

Mindy McGrath at mmcgrath@nfprha.org.    

Eliminate Disparities to Advance Health Equity and Increase 
Collaboration and Coordination Across Systems     

The Office of Population Affair’s (OPA) Week 4 of National Adolescent Health Month 
focused on eliminating health disparities. Adolescents have multiple and diverse 
needs and require different supports to be healthy. By reducing the burden of disease, 
injury, and violence, we allow adolescents to reach their fullest potential.  We can 
promote health and well-being for all adolescents by addressing social drivers and 
meeting their diverse needs. It is also critical to increase coordination and 
collaboration within and across the systems serving young people. These systems can 
include pediatric settings, social service programs, and the child welfare system. 
Collaboration and coordination across settings and systems can maximize resources, 
reduce duplication of efforts, and promote quality and transparency. This could mean 
putting services in one location, streamlining application and referral systems, or 
sharing data and communicating across programs. 

Explore resources to help increase youth agency and youth engagement 

Explore resources to help strengthen training and support for caring adults 

Health Equity 

https://www.perrigodirect.com/ccrz__CCPage?pageKey=ContactUs&amp;cartId=5241495b-b94d-4ab3-970b-99e0dac7a149
mailto:mmcgrath@nfprha.org
https://opa.hhs.gov/takeactionforadolescents/resources#two
https://opa.hhs.gov/takeactionforadolescents/resources#six


Free Virtual Professional Development Opportunity with 
Advocates for Youth    

If you are a RHCare, CCare, or AbortionCare clinic and want to delve into the topic of 
youth friendly care more intensely, we have an opportunity for you. Advocates for 
Youth has Virtual Professional Development sessions for groups of up to 4 staff from a 
clinic/agency to practice “Taking an effective sexual health history” or “Using inclusive 
language when talking about sexual behaviors” within the context of a youth clinical 
visit. Each session is an hour long. Appointments are schedule through Calendly. If 
you are interested in this opportunity, please email 

Rebecca.griesse2@oha.oregon.gov. 

Watch a short video to get a first-hand look at what this session would be like   
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Trainings 

mailto:Rebecca.griesse2@oha.oregon.gov
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MQmZyV0yKzY&t=10s

